WHITAKER RECNION

September 15, 1992

Roadside Theater

c/o Appalshop

306 Madison Street
Whitesburg, Kentucky 41858

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Whitaker Reunion we would like to thank you for
the wonderful performance of Pretty Polly.

We have had several letters from our kin commenting on what an
excellent show it was. The kids and the Texas folks especially enjoyed the
Texas jokes.

Hopefully we can engage you to do another performance for a
future reunion.

Again, thank you for the excellent performance. We hope to catch
one of your other shows when you are in Whitesburg again.
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James D. Collins
William L. Collins
Whitaker Reunion
Steering Committee




